
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Wednesday, 22 August 2018 9:29 AM 
To: 'Zoe McQuillan' 

Cc: AMOD; Kyle Scott 
Subject: RE: Group 4 Decision - Request for Extension for ABI/NSWBC  

 
Dear Ms McQuillan, 
 
I advise the requested extension of time has been granted. Accordingly, submissions in relation to 
[2018] FWCFB 4175 are to be filed by 4pm Monday, 27 August 2018. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Zoe McQuillan [mailto:Zoe.McQuillan@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 21 August 2018 4:09 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Cc: Kyle Scott 

Subject: Group 4 Decision - Request for Extension for ABI/NSWBC  

 
Dear Associate 

 

We act for ABI and the NSW Business Chamber Limited.  

 

We refer to the Group 4 Decision and the directions contained in it regarding a number 

of the awards. Due to a number of practitioners being on annual and/or personal leave in 

the last week, we respectfully request until close of business Monday 27 August 2018, to 

consider the issues raised by the decision and make any comments on behalf of our 

clients in relation to the relevant awards. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience and thank the Fair Work Commission for its 

consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Zoe McQuillan 
Senior Associate 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7537 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0400 811 565  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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